
The Honorable Ralph M. Hall, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Air Quality
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC  20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission intends to publish a final rule, in the Federal

Register, that will amend 10 CFR Part 35, "Medical Use of Byproduct Material."  It will amend

the regulations governing the medical use of byproduct material, to change requirements for

recognition of specialty boards whose certification may be used to determine the adequacy of

the training and experience of individuals to serve as authorized users, authorized medical

physicists, authorized nuclear pharmacists, or radiation safety officers.  Changes have also

been made to the requirements for demonstrating the adequacy of training and experience

pathways other than the board certification pathway.  This rule addresses an issue raised by

the Advisory Committee on Medical Uses of Isotopes, concerning recognition of specialty

boards for training and experience.

Sincerely,

Dennis K. Rathbun, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure:  
Federal Register notice

cc: Representative Rick Boucher
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The Honorable George V. Voinovich, Chairman
Subcommittee on Clean Air, Climate Change,
  and Nuclear Safety
Committee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate
Washington, DC  20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission intends to publish a final rule, in the Federal Register, that will amend

10 CFR Part 35, "Medical Use of Byproduct Material."  It will amend the regulations governing the medical use of byproduct

material, to change requirements for recognition of specialty boards whose certification may be used to determine the adequacy of

the training and experience of individuals to serve as authorized users, authorized medical physicists, authorized nuclear

pharmacists, or radiation safety officers.  Changes have also been made to the requirements for demonstrating the adequacy of

training and experience pathways other than the board certification pathway.  This rule addresses an issue raised by the Advisory

Committee on Medical Uses of Isotopes, concerning recognition of specialty boards for training and experience.

 Sincerely,

 Dennis K. Rathbun, Director
 Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure:  
Federal Register notice

cc:  Senator Thomas Carper


